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27 Old Gloucester Street 
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WC1N 3XX 
United Kingdom 
 
 

06 July 2010 
  

Dear Phil, 
 
I am writing to thank PHD interative for generously donating £2,575 to Merlin, raised 
through collective donations from you clients over the past 13 months. Merlin is able to 
use funds such as these to respond to emergencies, such as the severe storm that 
struck Jalozai camp in Pakistan on 23rd June 2010, home to over 100,000 internally 
displaced people. 
 
Our teams responded immediately, working day and night to re-establish health services 
that were decimated. Since the storm, we have prioritised setting up primary health 
centres and pharmacies in all six locations where our clinics once stood. We are also 
sending our team of health promoters, themselves displaced people, out into the 
community to screen other displaced people for injuries and inform them that these 
facilities are now re-opening. 
 
Merlin’s Pakistan Country Director Patrick Parsons says "In addition to rebuilding our 
clinics, the storm caused an estimated $50,000 worth of losses to Merlin's programme in 
Pakistan through the destruction of drugs, equipment and patient records. It is a 
devastating loss, but we are determined to continue delivering health care for the people 
of Jalozai." 
 
Once again a huge thank you for so generously supporting Merlin. Your support will 
enable us to continue to rapidly respond in these situations, meaning that thousands of 
people worldwide can continue to access medical care. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Liz McKenna 
Merlin Corporate Partnerships 
020 7014 1706 
 

 

 


